
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  July 6, 2023 

 

Ban on Lawn Watering In Effect until July 20, 2023 
 

 
 
Hand sprinkling of flowers, vegetable garden and shrubs with a controlled nozzle may continue 
 
Due to the current weather conditions, the City of Terrace has implemented a ban on lawn watering as 
of July 6th at 12:00 p.m., extending until July 20th, 2023. Hand sprinkling of flowers, vegetable garden and 
shrubs with a controlled nozzle may continue. 
 
Water consumption has increased significantly over the last few days which has created a high level of 
demand on the City of Terrace’s water system.  These restrictions are required to ensure that adequate 
water supply is available for firefighting purposes 
 
It is essential that all residents do their part to help conserve water. Under the City of Terrace Water 
Distribution and Sale Bylaw No. 1326-1993, violations may result in fines. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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